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To Whom It May Concern 

 

System Sensor Detectors - Working Life Expectancy 

 

System Sensor smoke detectors and heat detectors are designed and manufactured 

to provide at least ten (10) years of reliable service. 

 

Please note that all commercial smoke and heat detectors contain electronic 

components which could potentially fail at any time. Therefore all smoke and heat 

detectors should be regularly inspected and functionally tested annually as per the 

requirements of the local regulatory requirements. 

 

Any smoke detector, heat detector, or any component of a fire detection system 

which fails should be repaired or replaced immediately. In all cases System Sensor 

recommends the replacement of fire detectors after fifteen (15) years of operation. 

 

If you have any questions in relation to System Sensor products, or their application, 

please contact System Sensor Technical Services, or visit our website:  

www.systemsensor.com 

 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Philip Bush 
Regional Sales Manager 
Australia & New Zealand 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




